
Dear XXX: 

Thank you for your willingness to participate in the Career Epidemiology Field Officer 
(CEFO) program stakeholder survey. I am sending this reminder to please complete the 
survey if you have not already done so. My sincere gratitude to those of you who have 
already completed the survey. As a reminder, the survey will close on Monday, April 
18, 2011.

You can access the survey by clicking on this link: 
http://OPHPRsurveys.cdc.gov/mrIWeb/mrIWeb.dll?I.Project=CEFOSTAKEHOLDERS.

The survey should take about 18 minutes to complete. Please make sure that you will 
have adequate time to complete the survey before you begin because you will not be able 
to save your responses and return at a later time. 

If you have questions about the survey, please contact Nadine Oosmanally (telephone: 
(770) 488-8809; email: noosmanally@cdc.gov).

Thank you for your time. Your observations will help us to identify ways to improve our 
ability to support your public health departments.

Sincerely,

John Horan, MD, MPH
Director, Career Epidemiology Field Officer Program
Office of Science and Public Health Practice
Office of Public Health Preparedness and Response
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
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